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December 8, 1961 
1 Teves, 5722 

Rabbi Norman Lamm 
131 W. 86th St. 
New York, New York 

Dear Rabbi Lamm: 

I should like to express to you my deep appreciation 
to your past services to TRADITION. 

I am pleased to inform you that our new editor-in-chief 
is Rabbi Walter S, Wurzburger, under whose leadership 
I am confident that TRADITION will continue to present 
a high standard of scholarly articles, 

Rabbi Wurzburger had indicated that he would like to 
retain you on the editorial staff, and so I am hereby 
asking you to remain on the Editorial Board. It is 
conceivable that the editor-in-chief will rearrange 
the responsibilities, but in that event I presume he 
will discuss the matter with you directly. 

Cordially yours, 

Soules View bong - 
Rabbi Charles Weinberg 
President 
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